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From: White, Evan J
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Ordinance 210966
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 10:27:33 AM


Council Members,
 
I am writing to request that you reject Ordinance 210966.
 
While I can certainly understand the frustration of some residents who see new bike infrastructure
while existing infrastructure remains in need of repair, it should go without saying that spending
incremental city resources removing recently installed bike lanes serves no one’s interest. These
lanes make our city safer, more accessible, and more sustainable. They support long-term goals set
by the city. I hope that you will vote to reject this ordinance – I know that I and many others across
the city will be watching.
 
     Sincerely,
     Evan
 


Evan White, J.D. | Expat Regional Manager
H&R Block Expat Tax Services 
One H&R Block Way | Kansas City, Missouri 64105 
Office: 816-504-1665 | Fax: 1-800-905-2871 | Evan.White@HRBlock.com
 
NOTICE: This e-mail (and any attachments) may be confidential and proprietary.  It is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and any use or disclosure by others is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient(s),
please notify the sender by return e-mail and delete all copies of this e-mail (and any attachments).
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